
From: Clark, Charity
To:
Subject: RE: Vermont Public Records Act request dated 2/20/20
Date: Friday, May 1, 2020 3:41:18 PM

Dear Mr. 
 
Thank you for your public records request, which our office received today. I understand that it is
the same as an earlier request you made using a slightly different email address. When I sent our
response to that request (below), the email bounced back as undeliverable. I am glad you got in
touch again. Our response to both of your requests is below.
 
Thank you.
Charity
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
 
 
 

From: Clark, Charity 
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 3:53 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: Vermont Public Records Act request dated 2/20/20
 
Dear Mr.
 
I apologize that it has taken me so long to get back to you. The Attorney General’s Office is not the
custodian of records for records responsive to your request.
 
Although I do not have any specific information about another agency in Vermont state government
having a responsive document, my recommendation is to make your request to the Agency of
Natural Resources and the Agency of Commerce and Community Development. You could also
contact the Governor’s Office.
 
Please let me know if you have further questions.
 
Thank you.
Charity
 

From: Clark, Charity 



Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 3:15 PM
To: 
Subject: Vermont Public Records Act request dated 2/20/20
 
Please see attached.
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State St.
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3737
 




